
Presbytery Prayer Partners 

August 2024 

 

The Presbytery of Ohio Valley encourages all our congregations to pray for each other throughout the 
year. Over a two-year period, a week will be designated for each of our churches and other 
organizations. Items listed below have been sent to us from the churches and organizations on our 
prayer list for the weeks shown. Sharing prayers with each other works!  

 

Week of August 4th  -- College & Young Adult Sunday 

Eternal God, 
your wisdom is greater than our minds can attain, 
and your truth confounds our learning. 
To those who study, give curiosity, imagination, 
and patience enough to wait and work for insight. 
Help them to doubt with courage, 
but to hold all their doubts 
in the larger faith of Jesus Christ our Lord. Amen. 

For Students, The Book of Common Worship, pg 911 

 

Week of August 11th  -- Community Presbyterian, Henryville 

Henryville Community Presbyterian Church is part of Southern Hills Parish. For many years, the 
Henryville congregation has celebrated Pentecost with "Church in the Woods" in Clark State Forest. Our 
local food pantry is a major mission, but we also support Heifer International, Habitat for Humanity and 
many local missions as well as national missions. Our "4th Tuesday Soup Lunch" is a place for people to 
meet for fellowship and "Soup" at no charge. 

 

Week of August 18th  -- Mount Lebanon Presbyterian, Henryville 

Mt. Lebanon Presbyterian is located near Henryville, IN. The church has been in existence since the mid-
1800's and in our building since 1872. We have a small, active congregation and are a member of the 
Southern Hills Parish. We are hosting a Hymn Sing and Ice Cream Social on Aug. 11 at 4:00. We invite all 
to join us! 

 

Week of August 25th -- Nabb Presbyterian, Nabb 

Nabb Presbyterian Church is a small congregation that contributes to a variety of mission projects locally 
and globally. The building is never locked and serves as a storm shelter for people living in the 
surrounding community. 


